
From: ]  
Sent: 19 February 2019 18:46 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Cc: > 
Subject: Glentress development 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

We're writing to register our objection to the proposed development of housing and industrial 

units at Eshiels / Glentress, near Peebles. We have spent many summer holidays at Eshiels 

and would like to continue to do so. However, the new building development would spoil the 

beautiful scenery you're so lucky to have in the Tweed Valley, and it is therefore likely to 

prevent us from visiting again. Our families would therefore urge you to reconsider before an 

irreversible negative impact is made on the area's outstanding beauty. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


